
 

DODFORD FIRST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Achieve, Believe, Create and Fly High 

CLUBS 

MONDAY 3.15—4.15 —
ART 

THURSDAY 3.15—4.15 

MULTI SPORTS 

FRIDAY 3.15—4.15 

FOOTBALL  

COMING SOON! 

TUES 11TH OCT AND WED 12TH 
OCT—VIRTUAL PARENTS EVE-

NINGS 

FRIDAY 14TH OCT—SWAP 

SHOP—3.15PM—3.45PM 

WEDNESDAY 19TH OCT—

PARALYMPIAN VISITING SCHOOL 

THURSDAY 20TH OCT—HARVEST 

FESTIVAL IN CHURCH AT 2PM 

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER—FEEL 
GOOD FRIDAY/VALUES ACHIEVE-
MENT ASSEMBLYBREAK UP FOR 

HALF TERM 

MONDAY 31ST OCTOBER—

RETURN TO SCHOOL 
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We are thinking about the value ‘RESILIENCE’ this half term… 

 

 

 

 

 

New staff member 

I am pleased to announce that Miss Laishley, who has been a supply teaching assistant in Wrens 

class, will be remaining with us to the end of the academic year. She is now no longer with the agency 

but one of the Dodford Team! 

Playground Markings 

We are so excited about our new playground markings!  The playground is so colourful and I know the 

children will have lots of fun out there and many of the markings will also be used for outdoor, physical 

maths and English lessons. There has been great excitement today whilst we have enjoyed the new 

games in the sunshine! 

MacMillan Cancer Fundraiser 

Thank you to everyone who has supported this worthy cause.  I know the children have enjoyed eating 

all the cakes which were kindly donated! We have made £258 in cash plus donations that went straight 

through to the charity. Thank you. 

Reading request 

Miss Underhill is still asking for any magazines or comics you may have at home that could be read and 

enjoyed by others in school. Please have a look around at home, as they are another way the children 

can enjoy reading in their library time. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
AWARD 

WRENS— OLIVER MC 

ROBINS 1— ADDISON 

ROBINS 2— NOAH 

OWLS 3— WILLIAM 

OWLS 4— EDWARD 

ATTENDANCE 

WRENS— 100% 

ROBINS 1— 100% 

ROBINS 2— 80.5% 

OWLS 3— 99.3% 

OWLS 4— 98.3% 

 

HOUSE POINTS:  

AVON: 17 

TEME :  27 

SEVERN:  27 
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Swap Shop—Friday 14th October, 3.15pm—3.45pm 

A flyer has been sent home about our Eco Teams first mission this year! Save money and be 

more eco-friendly by swapping unwanted toys, games and DVDs and finding something new to 

enjoy! The event will take place in the school hall. Items can be brought into school from Mon-

day. 

Parents Evening—week beginning 10th October 

The dates and times for the virtual meetings are on the diary dates.  We are using the 

SchoolCloud booking system again.  Remember the booking system closes at 6pm today! 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Service—Thursday 20th October, 2pm 

Our harvest service is back at the church this year! The children are busily learning the songs 

and they will be rehearsing at the church on Wednesday 19th and then the service will be at 

2pm at the church.  A letter will be coming out today with more details about these two days 

and how you can donate items for Harvest, thank you. 

 

Christmas Production 

We have a confirmed date of Thursday 6th December!  The children will be putting on 2 perfor-

mances at the Dodford Village Hall.  Performance 1 will be at 11.30am and the second one at 

2pm. All children will take part in both performances and tickets will be limited to 2 per family, 

per performance, in the first instance.  Performances usually last for around 1 hour. There will 

be no Multi Sports afterschool club on this day. More details to follow nearer the time! 

 

Thank you to everyone who is placing orders with IQ cards or collecting sponsporship money 

as part of our visiting athlete day, as this will also raise funds for the school. I know it is a lot to 

ask in such challenging times and your generosity is duly noted. Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Parkes 

 

 


